
Final Testing Phase for Talking Hands Platform: Free Access Coming Soon

All project partners within the EU+ project Talking Hands are currently conducting the
necessary testing with their target groups – both sign language stakeholders and IT experts.
After the testing phase, the platform will be finalized and made freely available to everyone

interested.
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